
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Graduate Studies Committee 
 
DATE: March 11, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Recommending to approve new plan for a Graduate Certificate in 

Teaching College Mathematics 
 
 
On March 10, 2020, the Graduate Studies Committee recommended approval of the 
new Graduate Certificate in Teaching College Mathematics. The certificate would allow 
current theoretical math students to pick up a certificate in teaching at the college level. 
The department has submitted the required changes and it is now ready to move 
forward to Faculty Senate. See attached exhibit, “024 Graduate Cert Teaching College 
Math final packet 3-2-2020 CSC 106.” 
 
Please add these to the Faculty Senate agenda as a discussion item. 


